
 

 

 

Way safer speeds for Ōtautahi Christchurch  
 

Background: In September 2022, CCC undertook engagement on our Safe Speed Neighbourhoods 
Programme (our interim Speed Management Plan) to make it safer around all schools and in some 
surrounding neighbourhoods. The plan was approved by Council in July 2023 and implementation is 
underway on reducing speeds on 2000 streets in Ōtautahi Christchurch. In parallel, we are preparing for 
engagement on our Safer Speeds Plan (full Speed Management Plan) in September to provide safe and 
appropriate speed limits outside marae, in the remainder of our neighbourhoods, the remainder of Central 
City and in our town and local centres where people gather and there is lots of activity. We learnt many 
lessons from our interim plan process and are using these to help form our engagement process to achieve 
safer speeds on more of our transport network, so whether you're visiting whanau and friends, letting 
tamariki walk, scooter or bike to school, or driving to work or home again, you should be able to do it 
safely.  . 


